Winston-Salem State University Alumni Association Raleigh-Wake Chapter

Membership Committee Report - March 2015

Committee Goals: Recruitment and Retention

The Membership Committee met on Tuesday, March 3rd, at 6pm at Panera Bread. The following members were present: Diane Gibbs, Butch Jackson, Kay Harris, Melody Moore, and Nikki Marshall.

Report:

- The committee discussed adding sick and benevolence activities to the committee's plan for 2015-16. Committee members declined the additional responsibility and suggested that the chapter establishes a Courtesy Committee or that the Secretary/Asst. Secretary coordinate those duties.
- 2) The chapter's next worship and fellowship will be at St. Paul AME Church or Martin Street Baptist on April 19th or 26th. Diane and Butch will confirm and have this information available at the March 15th chapter meeting.
- 3) The committee discussed and proposed the following for the End-of-Year Celebration:

Venue:

Anderson Point Park Hedingham - *7000 Pullen Park

Village Lakes

Garner -

(NCAJ is also for May 17th).

Activities: Each committee will be asked to facilitate an activity.

Food: The chapter will provide the meats. Members will be asked to bring a side dish. The committee will ask Gary Raiford to grill the food at the event or prepare before the event.

Awards and Recognition: The Executive Committee will be asked to facilitate awards and recognition.

The committee also suggested inviting current WSSU students from the Raleigh-Wake area to the EOY.

4) The committee proposed a \$500 budget for the 2015-16 year.